
 
 

 
 
GARDEN GROVE FREEWAY (SR-22) IMPROVEMENT PROJECT  

SR-22 FREEWAY CLOSURE NOTICE 
 

 
Please see map for alternate routes 

 
 

 
 

 
Due to the nature of construction activities and unforeseen operational factors or inclement weather, these 
dates may change. Motorists are urged to call the Transportation Helpline at 1-800-724-0353 or the project Web 
site at www.octa.net/SR22 for a current status of the closure and opening schedule.  
 

OCTA and Caltrans remind motorists to please drive with extra caution while traveling through freeway work zones.  
Individuals with sensory disabilities can obtain this document in an alternate format by contacting the California 
Relay System (800) 735-2929. 

What: There will be a full freeway closure on the eastbound and westbound SR-22 freeway 
between I-5 and Harbor Boulevard.  All on- and off-ramps between these locations will 
also be closed. 
 
 

When:  
 
 
 
 
 
Where: 
 
Why: 

Monday, October 9. 
Closures will begin at midnight until 5 a.m. 
 
Saturday, October 7 
Closures will begin at midnight until 7 a.m. 
 
Eastbound and westbound SR-22 freeway between I-5 and Harbor Boulevard. 
 
The closure is necessary for construction activities on the new pedestrian over 
crossing. 
 

 

 

 

 


